									September 8, 2020
Dear 7-Hitchcock parents:
	I am very excited to have your child in my class this year (most of them for a second time.)  This is going to be a very interesting year, with lots of new procedures and ways of doing things. Every family has received a summary of our Operational Plan in the mail last week along with information about the staggered entry for students and what day your child(ren) will start school. The complete Operational Plan is available on our school website. Our first priority is your child’s safety and wellbeing, along with the best educational experience we can provide. We will be meeting the students where they are academically and moving them forward from there. We appreciate your support in this matter. 
	I will be sending home book orders when I get them each month. Please read the letter from Scholastic about how they will work this year. It is all online this year, with no money or order forms coming to the school at all, and books will be shipped directly to your address. Less contact all around. 
	I will do my best to send home a class newsletter each month with important dates and information pertaining to our class.  It will also be available on the school website. You can reach me at the school at 276-4000.  Please remember to fill out and return all the information sheets that your child brought home today as soon as possible.  These are vital to us to keep your child safe and give them the education they deserve.  
If you ever have any questions or concerns, please either call me at the school or write a note in your child’s agenda.  I check them every morning for bus notes and whatever else may be in there and I initial the day so you know I have seen it.  I would really appreciate it if you could do the same, especially if I have sent home a note.  I look forward to working with you and your child this year.  

Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
